
Federal Communications Commission 

 Washington, D.C. 20554  
 
 

September 13, 2021 
 

DA 21-1145 
 

WC Docket No. 18-213 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Rick Davis, CEO 
Central Peninsula Hospital 
250 Hospital Place 
Soldotna, AK 99669 
 
Dear Mr. Davis, 
 
The Federal Communications Commission received Central Peninsula Hospital’s July 12, 2021 notice of 
withdrawal from the Connected Care Pilot Program.  By this letter, we confirm Central Peninsula 
Hospital’s withdrawal from the Program.  If there are any questions regarding this withdrawal 
confirmation, please contact ConnectedCare@fcc.gov.  Thank you for your interest in the Connected Care 
Pilot Program. 
 
 Sincerely, 

 
 
/s/ Ryan Palmer 
Ryan Palmer 
Chief, Telecommunications Access Policy Division 
Wireline Competition Bureau 

 
 
cc: Dan Kettwich, ADS, Advanced Data Services, Inc. 
 
Attachment 




